
TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES

FEBRUARY 13, 2015

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden and Mark J. Mazur.

1. The Board denied a Fiscal Year 2014 Supplemental Tax on New Construction tax Bill for
parcel 57-30.

2. The Board read a letter and a proposed warrant article from State Representative Louis
Kafka. The warrant article relates to the possible re-imbursement of taxes from Fiscal
Years 2007 through 2010 for 9 Glendale Road. The Board agreed to support a request to
have the Board of Selectmen re-open the Warrant for the Annual Town Meeting so that
a warrant article on this matter could be considered. The Board then approved a memo
from the Administrative Assessor to the Board of Selectmen expressing the Board’s
support to re-open the warrant to have the matter considered. It was agreed that
Administrative Assessor, Mark Mazur would attend the Board of Selectmen’s meeting
on March 3, 2015 when they consider this matter. Ms. Julia Wood the daughter of the
properties owner was present for most of the discussion on this matter.

3. Board member Ellen Abelson participated remotely by telephone from 11:07 A.M. until
the end if the meeting. She agreed with each decision made by the Board.

4. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 applications for abatement on
the following parcels:

Parcel # 23-22 Denied
Parcel # 122-16-152 Denied
Parcel # 126-23-3 Denied
Parcel # 53-3 Granted
Personal Property Acct. 38460 Denied
Parcel # 55-25 Granted
Parcel # 81-58 Granted

5. The next Board meeting will be held at 10:30 A.M. on Wednesday February 25, 2015.

12:05 P.M. Adjourned.


